DISTRICT 10.
This past administrative year has been a blast. As a District we came together and achieved a lot. This year we had the most posts green in membership. The last time we had this many posts go green was in 2014-2015 and that was hitting 100%. We had 3 posts make All-American and we had a record number of posts show up for District meetings. I am also proud to announce that District 10 has also made All-American 102.65%. That could not have happened without the hard work and dedication from each of you in District 10. That is why at the beginning of the year I said our theme was "STRONGER TOGETHER" and I am proud to say I am from District 10. We still have some work left to do though. District 10's very own Past Department Commander Kari Pfeifer is sitting at 101.56% needing only 191 members to meet 102%. Let’s do what we can to help that number get to 0 needed by June 30th. 

Love you all.
Mike Nye
Commander District 10
